
 

Dear future fourth graders, 

 

I hope you are all as excited as I am for the start of school. We are 

going to have a great year together! I am very much looking 

forward to getting to know you this year. I hope that you are having 

an awesome summer. I’m getting married in August, so it’s been a 

very special one for me. I cannot wait to hear all about your 

summer. 

 

My name is Mrs. Carroll and I am very excited to be your fourth 

grade teacher. There is so much to look forward to this school year! 

In reading, we will be exploring many texts by working together and 

participating in projects. In math, we will be learning about fractions, 

strengthening our multiplication and division skills, and much more. In 

social studies, we will be “traveling the country” by learning about 

the regions of the United States and the things that define them. In 

science, we will be learning about matter, electricity, and water. 

That being said, what I am most looking forward to is getting to know 

you and building a classroom community together! 
 

Enjoy the rest of summer! I can’t wait to hear about all the awesome 

things you did. 

Mrs. Carroll 


